From: David Zalanyi

Sent: Thursday, February 3, 2022 12:40 PM

To: Clerks Richmondhill clerks@richmondhill.ca

Subject: Motion to Allow Online Voting

Good afternoon,

My wife and I would like to give our support to Councillor Godwin Chan's upcoming motion to allow online voting for the October 2022 election in Richmond Hill. Online voting for the recent interim Mayoral election was great and this should be the way of future elections.

Thank you,

David Zalanyi

Pamela Zalanyi

110 Richmond Hill, ON

L4S 0E6